For Immediate Release:
Corbett Fire Department and Multnomah County Emergency Management Have Opened a “charging station” at The Corbett Fire Station
Corbett Fire Department     Corbett, Oregon		  Sept. 9, 2022

[bookmark: _GoBack]Corbett Fire Department and Multnomah County Emergency Management have opened a “charging station” at the Corbett Fire Station (36930 East Historic Columbia River Highway). It will have ice, water, and charging for phone/ medical devices. It will be opened from 10:00 AM to 6:00 PM on Friday and Saturday. It could be open on Sunday and Monday depending on the circumstances.

Contact: Fire Chief, Rick Wunsch   503 260 8655
